[bookmark: _GoBack]A note about Covid 19 
As you are aware, school is closed. However Mrs Holliday is making regular contact with parents whose child is in receipt of an EHCP and offering advice/strategies or signposting to alternative support where appropriate. 
If your child has an additional need and you have an enquiry which you think school can help to address, then please contact the school who will then pass the message onto Mrs Holliday. 
Cumbria County Council are working on the Local Offer to add information to help parent/carers who have their children at home when schools are closed, or family members have symptoms and are self-isolating. Keep visiting the site for useful websites and resources in the coming days and weeks. 
They have set up a SEND helpline which is an education, health and social care multi-agency response to supporting the needs of SEND pupils at this current time.
They aim to respond to all enquiries within 24 hours.
The purpose of the helpline is to;
· address general SEND queries through signposting to relevant resources/guidance as appropriate
· allocate appropriate staff to give provide advice and information for known individual SEND children 
The SEND referral line will be available 10 – 12 Monday to Friday on 03330150816 


